
LFCA Board Meeting     August 13, 2009	
 	
Members Present:  Bev Franklin, Lois Misuinas, Wes Cox, Sam Packer, Kathy Jacobs, Nancy 
Thompson	
 	
Members Absent: Al Brooks, Dave Wilson, Gloria Flick	
 	
Bev called the meeting to order at 7:38pm	

 	
Sam had a question regarding solicitation in the neighborhood. Door to door solicitation is legal.	
 	
Wes explained, for the benefit of the new board member, how we keep our data base.	
 	
Following the July 16th meeting at the government center regarding the proposed gas station at 
Huntsman, the proposal has been put on indefinite hold.	
 	
Community day arrangements are proceeding. Kathy is obtaining the permits. Lois will send a 
reminder postcard.	
 	
Trail maintenance is still pending, though most are in good shape. Bev will continue to obtain an 
estimate.	
 	
Residents still have questions on how to obtain the discount. Each resident must call AAA and 
request the discount. Lois will ask Harry to post a reminder on the web site. Bev will ask Sally to 
place a reminder in the entrance sign, after the community day announcement.	
 	
For now, everyone will maintain their position title on the board.	
 	
Meeting adjourned 8:05pm. 	
	


